
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
www.hrlholdings.com | ABN 99 120 896 370 | ASX Code: HRL 

HRL Holdings Limited  
Level 9 Waterfront Place, 1 Eagle Street 
Brisbane Queensland 4000, Australia  
GPO Box 216 
Brisbane Queensland 4001, Australia  
Tel  +61 7 3105 5960 
Email  admin@hrlholdings.com 
 

19 July 2018 
 
ASX Announcement 

 
 

Annual Results and Appendix 4c Quarterly Reporting 
 
HRL Holdings Limited (ASX: HRL) (HRL or the Company) advises that it intends to lodge its annual 
results and annual report on or about Thursday 2 August 2018. 
 
The Company has, following the lodgement of its March 2018 quarter report, been advised by ASX that, 
as the Company has reported four consecutive quarters with positive net operating cash flow, the 
Company is no longer required to lodge any further Appendix 4cs in accordance with listing rule 4.7B. 
 
Moving forward HRL intends to provide the market with quarterly updates for the September and the 
March quarters. Updates for the June and December quarters will be encompassed as part of the full 
year and half year reports respectively.  
 
 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Investor and media: 
 
Mr Steven Dabelstein 
CEO 
Ph: +61 405 770 166  
steven.dabelstein@hrlholdings.com 
 

 
 


